
The current permit includes impacts to the existing Big Sky Subdivision pond (Pond 3) caused by

the side slopes from the proposed roadway.  After the permit was issued, the roadway side slopes

have been replaced with a vertical retaining wall reducing the impacts to the Big Sky Pond.  This

letter modification is to document these changes.

 

As documented in the current permit, there is still no runoff from the Hancock Road entering the

Big Sky Pond   


